
B R A N D E D
P R O D U C T  P R E S E N T A T I O N

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

SPORTEC 13 550ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

SPORTEC 8 700ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

STANDARD 500ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

STANDARD 750ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

ARCTIC H2O 750ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

ARCTIC ICE 750ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



SPORTS BOTTLES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

ARCTIC ICE 750ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



LANYARDS

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

DYE-SUB WITH DOME BREAKAWAY

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



VEHICLE PRODUCTS

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

LICENSE DISC WITH STICKER

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



DRINKWARE

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

LUMO THERMO MUG 400ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



DRINKWARE

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

TRAVEL MEDIUM CUP 450ML

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



LUNCHBOXES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

LUMO LARGE LUNCHBOX

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



LUNCHBOXES

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

DAGWOOD LUNCHBOX

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



PICNIC SET

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

SALAD BOWL | X2 SPOONS

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



PICNIC SET

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

X4 DEEP DISH | X4 250ML | X4 DELUXE BOWLS | CUTLERY

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A



PICNIC SET

All images are for reference purposes
only and may differ from actual sample
All products are available in a variety of 

colours

BRANDED PRODUCT 

PRESENTATION

X4 DEEP DISH | X4 250ML | X4 DELUXE BOWLS | CUTLERY

C I T I E S  O F  S O U T H  A F R I C A
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